TRAINING BULLETIN
2021

Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy
Drinking Water and Environmental Health Division
Septage Waste Program and Continuing Septage Education

MSU Decentralized Wastewater Treatment (Virtual)

LOCATION: Webinar (CANR.MSU.EDU/Septic_System_Education/Events)
DATE: January 27 — March 10, 2021; May 12 — June 23, 2021; October 13 — November 24, 2021

CREDIT HOURS: 16.0 Credit Hours

Decentralized Wastewater Treatment

Credits Time Title Instructor
2.0 Onsite Wastewater — Past, Present, and Future Steven |. Safferman, PH.D.,P.E.
1.0 Types of Pollutants Steven |. Safferman, PH.D.,P.E.
2.0 Septic Tank Design and Function Steven |. Safferman, PH.D.,P.E.
3.0 The Soil Component Steven |. Safferman, PH.D.,P.E.
2.0 Wastewater Transport Steven |. Safferman, PH.D.,P.E.
3.0 Advanced & Alternative Treatments Steven |. Safferman, PH.D.,P.E.
1.0 Water Reuse Steven |. Safferman, PH.D.,P.E.
1.0 High Strength Wastewater Treatment Steven |. Safferman, PH.D.,P.E.
1.0 Case Studies Steven |. Safferman, PH.D.,P.E.

CREDIT: The courses will count toward the septage education (CSE) requirements outlined in Section 11703 of
part 117. Only the CSE credits earned by the “responsible agent” for a given Michigan licensed septage firm will
be credited to that firm.

Due to concurrent course session scheduling, no more than 16.0 CSE credits may be earned during the
conference.

A certificate will be issued for each class attended.

Registration/Fees: For further information, contact Ms. Betsy Braid or Mr. Steve Safferman
(CANR.MSU.EDU/Septic System Education/Events). You may also call 517-884-7081.

Course Cancellation/Rescheduling: Some courses may be cancelled or rescheduled due to low
enrollment/registration or other reasons. EGLE is not responsible for any course cancelled or rescheduled by a
course sponsor. Course sponsors are strongly encouraged to notify EGLE and those who have registered for the
course in a timely manner when a course is cancelled or rescheduled prior to the date the course is scheduled to
be offered. Course attendees from Michigan are encouraged to make adequate consultation with the course
sponsor before registering for the course.

For additional information, you may call Mr. Matt Rockhold, EGLE, at 517-888-4897 or send email to
RockholdM@Michigan.gov.
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